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Unlimited Opportunities to Join Us in 2010! 
   

 

 

Retiree Corner: Tasty Third Tuesday and Call 
For Speakers! 

 
Retirees and their spouses are invited to Tasty Third Tuesday.  Every month, we 
will rotate locations for a pay-as-you-go breakfast and get together for some tasty 
treats and camaraderie.  Join us for our first Tasty Third Tuesday at Habenaro’s (at 
Willow Lakes Golf Course on Pope AFB) on January 19th .  We will meet at 7:30 am.  
Their breakfast burrito’s are awesome … but we don’t want to influence your menu 
selection!   
 
We are also looking for retired Air Force chapter members who would be interested 
in speaking at the Professional Development Courses on Pope AFB and 
representing the Chapter.  The Airmen Leadership School and NCO Academy are 
looking for guest speakers once during each course.  Interested individuals should be 
willing to speak about their Air Force careers (war stories are welcome!) and lessons 
that they learned that would be beneficial early in one’s career.  Of course, putting in 
a good word for the Air Force Association is a definite plus! 
 

 
 

This is going to be a busy 
year for the Pope Chapter 
and we’d love to have each 
of our members along for 
the ride!   If there is a 
project you’d like to work 
on, a committee you’d like 
to chair, or even a column 
you’d like to write every 
month – please let us 
know!   
 
 

Here are just a few of the 
events we’re planning: 
 
• Semi-Monthly Meetings 
• Alternating Socials 
• 50/50 BINGO Game 

Fundraisers 
• Paper Airplane Contest 
• Scholarship Luncheon 
• 24-Hour POW/MIA Vigil 
• Dinner for Fisher House 

Families 
 
 

 
 

Around the base…  
 

“Shred It & Forget It!” 

Ft. Bragg’s Army Community 
Services is sponsoring a shred 
event on 20 January 2010.  All 
personal files, records, and 
even computer hard drives can 
be properly destroyed. 

To make an appointment for 
“Shred It & Forget It” Day – call 
910-907-3670 or 910-396-
2507 

 
3rd Annual Get:Outdoors & 

Fish Kayak Fishing 
Tournament 

 
Held near Greensboro, this 
local fishing tournament 
helps raise funds for “Heroes 
on the Water”.  The Heroes 
program supports military 
personnel injured on active 
duty recover physically and 
mentally while escaping to 
the great outdoors and 
recreation.  Cost is $45 and 
includes all equipment is 
provided.  For more 
information on this April 10th 
Tournament, contact Kaleb 
Dutil at 910-523-1725 or via 
e-mail at kpdutil@gmail.com.  
 

 
 

E-Mail Renee Siemiet at 
rsiemiet@earthlink.net if 
you’d like to volunteer or 
participate in any of these 
events!   
 
Information will be 
published on our website 
and through our 
newsletters – so stay 
tuned for more ways to 
join us in 2010! 

Upcoming Events 
 
19 Jan – Tasty Third Tuesday 

26 Jan – Membership 
Meeting & Lunch  
@ Pope Club, Enlisted Annex 
11:30 – Lunch (Buffet Line) 
12:00 – Membership Meeting 

5 Feb – Exec. Comm Meeting 

To make an appointment for 
“Shred It & Forget It” Day – call 
910-907-3670 or 910-396-
2507 

 


